
Who will win the Battle of 
the Books?

By Ms. Simon and the Reading Ambassadors



ACCELERATED READER
We’ve all been using the 
school library to borrow 

books on our ZPD level since 
the beginning of September.

So far, we’ve passed 224 

quizzes as a school, and 

we’ve read a total of 

2,788, 245 words!



Battle of the Books

“Now, we want to 
take our reading to 
the NEXT LEVEL!”



WHAT’S IT ALL ABOUT?
DATES
Our battle begins at midnight on Friday 14th October 
and ends at midnight on Friday 4th November.

INDIVIDUAL CHALLENGE
Complete three quizzes with a 100% pass rate during 
the game dates to receive Battle of the Books 
achievement points!

COMPETITION CHALLENGE
Pupils in each year group who have read the most 
words during the game dates win a Battle of the 
Books treat. This time it’s an afternoon tea served 
by the Reading Ambassadors!

We’ll be publishing word count totals for 

each form group every week of the 

challenge to check your progress!



How do I play?
READ REGULARLY
QUIZ REGULARLY
VISIT THE LIBRARY 
REGULARLY

Form tutors will be sent progress updates weekly 
so they can see how many quizzes you have taken 

and passed. They can also tell you your current 
word count.



What do I need?
USERNAME AND PASSWORD

Ask your English teacher!

YOU NEED TO KNOW YOUR ZPD 
VALUE AND COLOURS
Ask your English teacher!

QUIZ
Use the library computers OR 

quiz from home but don’t look in 
the book!

TOP TIPS
If you aren’t passing quizzes with 

100%, choose a lower value in 
your ZPD range.

Ask Assistant Librarians for help 
if you are in the library and 

stuck!

BRING YOUR READING BOOK TO LESSONS AND FORM EVERY DAY!

A RELAXING SPOT TO READ
School Library
Reading Café (Monday, Wednesday, Friday)



Why not create an extra-special 
book recommendation/review? 

Hand it in on Friday 4th

November to your form tutor.
You could see your work on 
DISPLAY and on SCHOOL 

TWITTER!


